From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

To: "Blaney, Karolina"; "Tucker, Shelly"

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Raley, Jim

Subject: Closure Approval 2RP-4634 : N. Brushy 35-06 - spill closure
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 6:24:00 PM

Hello Ms. Blaney,

OCD has received your final C-141 and closure report, thank you! This closure has been approved. Please let me

know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Mwria Trwett

Environmental Specialist
N.M. Qil Conservation Division
District 2

811S. 15t Street

Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.

From: Blaney, Karolina <Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com>

Sent: Monday, August 13, 2018 1:34 PM

To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim
<James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>

Subject: N. Brushy 35-06 - spill closure

Good afternoon,

Attached is the North Brushy 35-6 spill closure report.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

We will start the reseeding activities as soon as | have both, OCD’s and BLM’'s approval.
Thank you and have a great afternoon,

Harolina Blaney
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Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com
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